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Septerher 23, 1982

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 2 3
Region III #h/gj
D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section I
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

This letter is in reply to Mr. C. T. Oberg's visit
to our facilities on August 23, 25, and 26, 1982, and your
subsequent letter and Notice of Violation. The following
are our responses in order to abait each of the four viola-
tions found.

1 Concerning violation number one: We have requested
that our license, No. 12-15908-02, be ammended to
include seven Texas Nuclear, Model 5190, source
holders. A copy of this letter has been attached
for your convenience. CWLP intends to take any
and all necessary steps needed to obtain the proper
licensing for these sources. Compliance date:
Immediately after all necessary requirements can
be met to obtain license ammendment.

2. Concerning violation number two: A record-keeping
system has now been devised and all records pertain-
ing to License No. 12-15908-02 and any future ammend-
ments will be kept on file and available for you or
your designates review. Mr. Ben Dillard has been
-assigned the responsibility to maintain all records
concerning License No. 12-15908-02. Compliance
date: August 22, 1982.

3. Concerning violation number three: Leakage test
kits have been ordered from Texas Nuclear, Box
9267, Austin, Texas 78766. CWLP personnel will
perform the test according to established pro-
cedures. Swabs will then be sent to Texas Nuclear
for evaluation. All units on site will be tested
upon receipt of the test kits and future tests will
be performed at required intervals. Compliance
date: Not more than five working days after
receipt of test kits.
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4. Concerning violation number four: Form NRC-3 is
imprinted with the notation that any documents
(including, but not limited to, a copy of License
No. 12-15908-02 and parts.19 and 20) are available

,

for inspection in Mr. Ben Dillard's office.'

Compliance date: September 22, 1982.'

Please be advised thatiit is City Water Light & Power's
intention to, one, abait the four cited violations without
delay, two, to prevent recurrence of these violations and
three, to abide by all applicable NRC standards.

Sincerel ])

sh -

S. avid Farris
Su ervisor of Safety

SDF/kal

Attachment (1)

cc: Jack Kuchar
; Ben Dillard
: Jim Rechner

Tom Bee
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